Embassy of the United States of America

Moscow, Russia

February 13, 2003

Mr. Aleksandr Tsalyuk
11th Parkovaya UI.
#52, korp. 3, kv. 5
105215 Moscow

Dear Sasha:

Lisa and I were deeply saddened to hear of your father's death. We wish you and your
mother our sincere condolences.

You are such a dear friend of the entire Embassy community. Through your appearances
at Spaso House and your wonderful work with the Male Jewish Choir and the Moscow
Oratorio Society, you have won the admiration of many colleagues here. I know they all
join us in offering you and your family their sympathy and prayers at this difficult time.

Sincerely,

Alexander Vershbow
Ambassador



